
 
Thursday, April 29, 2010 

  
 
Contract and Land Management Item No. 20 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Authorize execution of a construction contract with McLEAN CONSTRUCTION, INC., Killeen, 
TX, for the Fletcher Euclid Reroute Project in the amount of $284,337 plus a $14,216.85 contingency, for 
a total contract amount not to exceed $298,553.85. 
 
Amount and Source of Funding: Funding is available in the Fiscal Year 2009-2010 Capital Budget of 
the Austin Water Utility. 
 
Fiscal Note: A fiscal note is attached. 
 
For More Information: Tony L. Lopez 974-6581; Thomas Corner 703-6633; Susan Garnett 974-7064; 
April Thedford 974-7141 
 
Purchasing Language: Lowest bid of five (5) bids received. 
 
MBE/WBE: This contract will be awarded in compliance with Chapter 2-9A of the City Code (Minority 
Owned and Women Owned Business Enterprise Procurement Program) by meeting the goals with 
12.91% MBE and 4.64%% WBE subcontractor participation. 
 
Boards and Commission Action: Recommended by the Water and Wastewater Commission. 
 

 
 
The purpose of this project is to construct 800 linear feet with new 8-inch diameter wastewater line on 
Fletcher Street and Euclid Avenue. The work will include the abandonment of old, deteriorated lines in 
easements behind homes located on these streets and reconnection of the services to the new lines.   
 
The project is generally located along Fletcher Street from Euclid Avenue to Wilson Street, on Euclid 
Avenue from Fletcher Street to West Live Oak, and in a new wastewater easement on Wilson Street in a 
private driveway.  The project is located within zip code 78704. 
 
A 5% contingency in funding has been included to allow for the expeditious processing of any change 
orders.  The contract allows 120 calendar days for completion of this project. 


